
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Three vehicle collision in Abbotsford, B.C. prompts Hwy 1 Closure 

 

On Tuesday, June 11, 2024, at 9:24 p.m., AbbyPD patrol officers responded to a reported three-
vehicle collision on Hwy 1 westbound, west of Clearbrook Rd. 

As a result of the collision, three persons were transported to hospital. Two persons appear to 
have suffered minor injuries, while a third individual is being treated for serious injuries.  

Currently, Hwy 1 westbound, west of Clearbrook Rd. is closed. Investigators are still on scene, 
determining what factors led to the collision. The Integrated Collision Analysis and 
Reconstruction Service (ICARS) have been requested to assist with the investigation.  

The closure will remain in place for a prolonged period, and the public is urged to avoid the area 
if possible.  

 

AbbyPD File: 24-23945 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cst. Art Stele 
Media Relations Officer  
Abbotsford Police Department  


